Christ the Lord Church Office Hours

The church office will not be open on a regular
schedule until further notice.

Christ the Lord Church

Sunday Service: 10 am

E-News for the week of August 25 - September 1, 2022
Editor: Elaine Brady

Mark your calendars

Saturday August 27...Rummage sale
(see article and flyer)

Saturday, August 27...\Vestry Meeting
4:00 pm via Zoom

Sunday, August 28...Guest Speaker
for Sunday Sermon (see article)

Wednesday, September 7...Senior
Yoga Class at 5:00 pm (see article)

Friday, September 16...Veterans’ Cafe
Event 11:00 am - 2:00 pm
sponsored by CTL in conjunction
with Sutter Health (see article)

Wednesday, September 21...Senior
Yoga Class at 5:00 pm (see article)

Joe Callanan will be leaving us and
going back to Bob in Ohio very soon.
During our service on Sunday, August
21, we sent him off with a special prayer
and blessing. Many members gave
tributes to Joe for the kindnesses and
support he has given to us during his
time at CTL. All were genuine and
spoken from the heart. He will be greatly
missed. His contributions to Sacred
Space, the choir, the fabulous Christmas
and summer parties held at this home,
his Irish family stories and sayings will
stay with us always, and his enthusiastic
support and active participation in so
many church functions will never be
forgotten. A special thank you to Susan
for organizing Joe's good-bye reception,
and sending him off with a to-go bag of

his favorite things and the cookies that
he loves so much.

Rummage Sale - Super Yard Sale...
Margaret Young’s Tennant Association

is having a Super Yard Sale on
Saturday, August 27, here at CTL.
Anybody wanting to donate items should
leave Margaret a message and let her
know what you are donating. Drop off
donation items on Friday, Aug. 26, in the
CTL meeting room. Her new phone
number is 510-495-5757. You can also
email her at myoung94564@gmail.com.
(see attached flyer)

Guest Speaker for Sunday Sermon,
August 28 will be Lisa Quinones,
daughter of Elaine Glimme. Lisa has
been visiting Europe and will share
information on how European countries
have managed Ukrainian refugees. We
welcome her first hand insight into
conditions the war in Ukraine has

Veterans’ Cafe Event - Friday,

September 16
from 11 am to 2 pm. All are

welcome to enjoy simple
refreshments and gather for
presentations on Sutter Care at
Home Services, Bay Area Senior
Services (Senior Alternatives),
Home Safety Services, Veteran’s
Benefits, Senior transportation;
with special presentations and




participation in: Mindfulness
Meditation, Senior Yoga,
Drumming Circle Healing.

Please join us as we honor our
local veterans and inform our local
community seniors!

Senior Yoga Class class every other
Wednesday at 5 pm in the church

sanctuary. Next class is August 24th. All
are welcome. Wear comfortable
clothing. Rev. Lois has arranged for an
instructor from Sutter Health to provide
these sessions free of charge to all.
Donations gladly accepted. Last class
will be November 2. Volunteers needed
to move chairs in the sanctuary on the
Sunday before the yoga class.

Fellowship Refreshment Committee
needs your help. Please sign-up and
bring things to eat and drink on your
chosen day. CTL will provide cups,
napkins, etc. Sign up sheet is located in
the Narthex. Thank you for your
cooperation to keep the fellowship

going.

ROTA schedule has been posted for
August 21 through September 25.
Please check to see when and what you
will be doing. Please get a sub if you are
unable to serve on your assigned day.

Prayer at the Flagpole returns... in
Pinole, in front of the fire station every
Monday morning at 9am. Likewise it
has begun in Hercules at the flagpole
near the Senior Center/City Hall every
Wednesday morning also at 9am.

Would you like to help bring
communion to elders in assisted

living? Rev. Lois will be taking

communion to residents of Piedmont
Gardens in Oakland once a month.
Anyone wishing to join her in this
outreach service is welcome, either for
one visit or more. Carpooling is
possible; please contact Rev. Lois.

LaCasita Classes resumed for the
new school year on Monday, August
15. Things are going very well and
we are glad to have the school as
part of our Community Outreach.

October Sunday Worship Schedule
Reverend Lois will be on vacation
October 15 through October 26. There
will be Morning Prayer & Stewardship
sermons for Sunday Worship on
October 16 & October 23.

Member Updates
The current email address for Margaret
Smyth is meggs0667@gmail.com

nne Walpole h
address

walpolejeanne95@gmail.com

If you have sent any emails to her in the
past few days, please resend them; do
not send emails to her old sbcglobal.net

Donations to the “Ark” Birthday Bank
are given to the Episcopal Impact Fund.

new email

Donations and pledge payments to
support CTL and our various ministries
may be given at
https://christthelord.gvtls.com, or by
sending a check to the church.

Additional CTL Donations for August

are for Veterans Events at CTL
September will be for Contra Costa & Solano Food Bank
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